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FAIRFIELD  LUDLOWE  HIGH  SCHOOL 
Office for Pupil Services and Counseling  
785 Unquowa Road       
Fairfield, CT 06824-5064      
Phone:  203-255-7232   Fax:  203-255-7244 

 

Vanessa Montorsi, Director of Pupil Services and Counseling 
Julie Delmonico, Administrative Assistant 

 
 

                                                                                                                                            October 16, 2020 
Dear FLHS Parent or Guardian, 
 
 

You are receiving this letter because your child is currently enrolled in at least one Advanced Placement (AP) 
course. Below is important information about AP exams and the registration process. 
 
 

General AP Exam Information 
 
Students enrolled in AP courses are expected to take the AP exam as a prerequisite of the course. Scoring well 
on an AP exam can often earn students’ college credit for their high school class, saving a significant amount of 
money on tuition. To check the specific policy of most colleges and universities regarding AP scores, please 
visit the AP Credit Policy Search.  
 

 
Registration  
 
Registration is now open! Register and pay HERE.   

 
 

Fees 
 
Each AP exam costs $105 and payment is due at the time of registration.  
   
 

Deadline to Register:  
 
The deadline to register for AP exams is Monday, November 2, 2020 at 11:55 pm.  
 

 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Vanessa Montorsi 
Director of Pupil Services and Counseling 
vmontorsi@fairfieldschools.org  
 

https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/getting-credit-placement/search-policies
https://user.totalregistration.net/AP/070187
mailto:vmontorsi@fairfieldschools.org

